
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning Larry Furlong, 

Charlie Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 14, 2024 8:17 AM 
'Larry Furlong ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Duke rate increase request 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/14/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 06419-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240025, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Best regards, 

Charlie Smith II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure 

-----Original Message-----
From: Larry Furlong <larryfurlong49@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 5:53 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Duke rate increase request 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC, 

When considering Duke Energy's latest rate increase request please also require them to increase the Energy Wise 
Credits. In spite of numerous rate increases over the decades for Duke and its predecessors my Energy Wise credit is 
stuck at $6.00. I estimate it has not increased in at least TWENTY YEARS if not longer. 

When I contacted the PSC about this issue a year or so ago the first person I heard from worked for Duke Energy! When I 
finally got through to some PSC staff I never got a satisfactory answer as to why these credits never get adjusted up 
when Duke's rates go up. 

Please fix this glaring inequity this year. Thank you. 

Larry Furlong 
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2320 Worthington Rd. 
Maitland, FL 32751 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




